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ALABAMA BROADCASTERS ASSOCIATION
since 1946




To:  Alabama Radio and Television Stations
Fr:   Sharon Tinsley, President
Re:  Alabama Department of Human Resources (DHR) Adult Foster Care
Dt:  October 1, 2024
The Alabama Department of Human Resources has been an exceptional PEP partner for MANY years.  Most of our ABA station resources are made possible by funding from them.  They have placed their trust in Alabama radio and television stations for two decades to raise awareness of the need for foster and adoptive parents.  In the last couple of years, they have utilized PEP to bring attention to elder abuse and neglect.  Today, we’re excited to start a new PEP campaign asking Alabamians to consider offering foster care for adults of all ages who cannot live alone.  There is a GREAT need for Adult Foster Care in Alabama.   The spots call on your audiences to consider opening their homes to vulnerable people in need. 
Contact Tina Kunze at tkunze@al-ba.com with questions.

AL DHR “Adult Foster Care”





Air dates:  Immediately through UFN.




















